February 12, 1946

Dr. Emanuel Windholz
2686 Union Street
San Franecisce 23, Californis

Dear Dr. Windholz:

Wo had seme more discussion about the Memorial meete
ing. Hanna Fenlchel and Mps. Deri ropsatedly
emphasized that they don't like our idea ang

prefer Bornfeld!s suggestion. FPinally we (the
Committoo membors here) agreed o ‘accept ‘
Fenichel?s specifie wish that the pregram should
conaist of two itemss f£irst, I shonld salk about
Ponichel and second, somsone should read ono of
Feniohel's papers. Do you and the San Francisoce
members agraee? : )

Hanna Fenichel would aslse like, if possible, to
have this meeting on a Friday, because that is
cur usuval semimar and meeting ovening. Would
the San Francisco members agree to having the
meeting on Friday, Marsh 8, and thon our Execu=
tive session of the San Francisco Psychoanalytio
Society on Saturday?

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ernst Simmel
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